September 2021 Newsletter

Summer is nearly gone and fall is just around the corner, and I can't wait for all that brings! There is SO much happening in September that you will not want to miss! Rummaging Along the River, the YWCA Half Marathon, Wine Fest at Wild Rose, fundraiser events for MS, Kiwanis, and Suicide Prevention... and that's just the tip of the iceberg! Music on the Avenue will hold a couple Saturday events and Market Music is still at the Lyon's Farmer's Market a couple times. And then in October we have Bacon & Brew Fest plus the Fulton Fall Festival, along with one more visit from the American Countess.

On a personal note, I'm excited to welcome Caleb Kitteringham as an official employee of the CVB! Caleb was hired on a temp basis earlier this year and as of September 1st he's moved to permanent status. You've probably already seen him around working on the rental bikes, helping coordinate FAB flower beds, and working with events like RAGBRAI and the American Countess visit. If you see him out and about, please introduce yourself!



The Clinton Area Convention & Visitors Bureau, also known as VisitClintonlowa, exists to help attract visitors and overnight guests to the area. The CVB aims to enhance the overall Visitor Experience by welcoming them, creating and promoting local itineraries, and working with hotels and area attractions to foster an exciting and unforgettable experience. Our CVB Director, Lesley Webster, invites you to reach out with ideas, events, and input via social media @visitclintoniowa or email to lwebster@clintonia.com.